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May 2024 

 

Dear parents and students, 

The time has come to conclude the New Life Korean School's 2024 spring semester, which 
began in January. We thank you for your support and prayers throughout the past semester. In 
particular, we are grateful for your assistance in school operations through meal prep and other 
volunteer work. We are sending out the final newsletter for the spring semester of 2024. 

1. Spring Semester Closing Ceremony 
 Date/Time: May 10, 5:30 p.m. – 7 p.m. 
 On this Friday, a brief closing event will be held in the church's NRG worship hall, 

followed by the "Korean School Market." Students can use the "allowance" they have 
collected over the semester to purchase food, stationery, and other items. 

 Please make arrangements for your children's pick-up as the day may end earlier than 
usual. 

o 5:30 p.m. – 6 p.m.: Closing Ceremony (NRG worship hall) 
o 6 p.m. – 6:15 p.m.: Class Meet (each classroom) 
o 6:15 p.m. – 7 p.m.: Korean School Market (fellowship hall/evening meal venue) 

 If you want to join the meal with your kids, you can buy food with $5 in cash on-site.  
 Students will be sent home with their teacher’s notes. Please refer to this teacher’s 

evaluations for guidance on Korean language education at home. 

2. Fall Semester Plan 
 Duration: August 16 – November 22 (15 weeks) 
 Class: 5:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. 
 Our school's administrators and teachers are currently preparing for the next semester.  
 If your child will not be re-enrolling in school, please contact us, especially for class 

assignments and homeroom teacher assignments. If you do not contact the homeroom 
teacher or our school separately, we will assume that your child will re-enroll for the fall 
semester and prepare accordingly. 

 We will announce the exact academic schedule through the website and the next newsletter 
once it is confirmed. 

3. Other Inquiries and Information 

 If you have any questions about school operations or other matters, please contact us by 
email below or check the information on the school website. 

 Email: conlmcks@gmail.com  
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 Website: https://newlifekoreanschool.org  
 New Life Korean School is operated with the support of New Life Mission Church. If you 

have not yet registered with our church but wish to participate in worship or register with 
the church, please inquire through the school staff or the pastor at the church. You can check 
the worship service and other programs on the church website. 

Once again, we thank you for your support and assistance over the past semester. The 
entire school staff is praying for peace and harmony to fill your family, and we hope to 
see you again in the next fall semester. 

Thank you! 

New Life Korean School 

 

Fathers, do not exasperate your children;  

instead, bring them up in the training and instruction of the Lord. (Ephesians 6:4) 

https://newlifekoreanschool.org/
https://newlifecolorado.net/

